
  

 
Tahoe Donner Giving Fund Committee  

Grant Report – December 9, 2024 
 
 
The Tahoe Donner Giving Fund Committee is pleased to report to the Board of Directors that eight 
Tahoe Donner Giving Fund grants were made to the following nonprofit organizations. 
 
Tahoe Donner Giving Fund grants are made through the Tahoe Truckee Community Foundation’s annual 
review process, after approval of the overall grant total by the Tahoe Donner Board of Directors. This 
year, the Board approved a total of $60,000 to be awarded as grants. 
 
$10,000 grants were awarded to each of the following: 

Sierra Senior Services 
Friends of the Library 
Achieve Tahoe  
La Fuerza Latina   

 
$5,000 grants were awarded to each of the following: 

Tahoe Community Theater 
Tahoe Truckee School of Music 
Boys and Girls Club 
Slow Food Lake Tahoe 

 
Sincere appreciation to Tahoe Donner Giving Fund Committee members who serve on the Grants 
Subcommittee: Carla Brown (lead), Betsy Noonen, Fred Hertlein, and Karen Stine, who volunteered 
many hours to review applications and work with each other and the TTCF review process. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
Nan Meek 
Chair, Tahoe Donner Giving Fund 
 
 


